Mr. Gonzalez February 14, 2023
| hope this letter finds you in good health.

Enclosed you will find a donation from my wife (Suzette) and | to
the United ISD Education Foundation. Please apply the funds
towards graduating senior scholarships, student school
supplies/clothing, or teacher supplies.

Thank you, the School Board, and staff for your trust and support.

Sincere
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Charles Borchers Elementary School

Texas Honor Roll School ey One—
Mrs. Rosenda K. Ruiz, Principal IEAM
Mrs. Sonia Vera, Assistant Principal/Mrs. Lisa Martinez, Counselor —One —

DREAM

All Stars * One Team, One Dream

Bringing our “A” Game with Reading to Enhance Every Lesson!
“The difference between the impossible and the possible lies in a person’s determination” -Tommy Lasorda

February 24, 2023

Dear UISD Board Members,

On behalf of students and staff here at Borchers Elementary, we would like to extend our most sincere
gratitude for all that you do. Our campus has been fortunate to have a very active PTC Booster Club,
the clubs purpose is to facilitate any needed funding that the campus may need. They raise money every
year to provide any support needed for classroom supplies, school equipment and any other needs that
occur throughout the year.

This 2022-2023 school year Borchers Elementary School would like to accept a monetary donation of
$3000.00 for the purchase of a laminating machine. These donations again will solely be used for our
school campus needs. Thank you for your continuous support and attention to this matter.

Si ely,

Rosenda K. Q

Principal



FOR CHLLDKREN

UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

David . Gonzalez
Superintendent

To: David H. Gonzalez. Superi

From: Martha Alvarez, Princ

Date: 02/28/23
Re:  Donations
We would like to acknowledge the generous donations given to Raul Perales Middle School.

We respectfully request that this item be placed on the agenda for the next board meeting for
approval:

R.P.M.S. Cheer Booster donated $1,595.22 to Cheer to pay for Hotel expense for their
competition on March 03 and March 04, 2023 at Fiesta Texas in San Antonio, Tx.
Raul Perales Middle School would like to thank the mentioned organization for their

generosity and their support of our Cheer at Raul Perales Middle School.

Thank you.

Raul Perales Middle School
Martha Alvarez, Principal
410 EG Ranch Rd. @ Laredo, Texas 78043 @ (956) 473-6800 ® Fax (956) 473-6899
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UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

David H. Gonzalez
Superintendent

Date: 02/22/23
Re: Donations A ) /

We would like to acknowledge the generous donations given to Raul Perales Middle School.

We respectfully request that this item be placed on the agenda for the next board meeting for
approval:

R.P.M.S. Oiler Athletes Booster Club donated $1,000.00 to Boys and Girls Athletics for
E.O.Y. Field Trip to San Antonio

Raul Perales Middle School would like to thank the mentioned organization for their
generosity and their support of our Athletes at Raul Perales Middle School.

Thank you.

Raul Perales Middle School

Martha Alvarez, Principal
410 EG Ranch Rd. ® Laredo, Texas 78043 ® (956) 473-6800 ® Fax (956) 473-6899



February 22, 2023

Please accept our $250 donation and apply the funds towards Mrs.

Juarez 1% Grade class at Ruiz Elementary.

Sincerely,
. m

obert & Suzette Tijerina

ROBERT TIJERINA 5429

OR SUZETTE TIJERINA 30-9/1140

108 SHEFFIELD

CASTLE HILLS, TX 78213-0000 &-a;z -&g&ﬁ MBCHECK A::uun

ate L AR et ]
Tfif@ﬁ@funj&il:ép l$«Qﬁbﬁg-
1 no
e /0D— Dollars By £,

é“"" Detads o1 back
7S FIOSt

www.frostbank.com
- ¥ A ’4"‘-#”1"
For m’#‘aﬂ ’e@“i’ kh“e—c lgé ; —=

LiLLOOOOS35L 29w 3? LLAR 7 3

Hatland Clarks

(:nom. N %(’MW(’ DATE 3,7/,13 35936

a
3 ﬂ}gﬁtﬂ Tering etup

SOURCE OF FuNDs | A 43 =3" 14960

! w
DOLLARS $ ,_2_5_0__

CASH CHECKSPE SYL . oNey oRoER

BAGNo.__ pecewepsy. ([} 1NN
Nl / 0

—\




UNITED INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

To:  United ISD Board of Trustees
- From: Mayra Ramirez, Muller Elementary Principal
CHILDREN FIRST Re:  Donation

2018 | Date: February 21, 2023
TEA Rating pIit]
2022

Muller Elementary has received a donation from M. Ramirez for a projector screen
valued at approximately $189.00 to be used in the gym. I am requesting your approval in
the March Board Meeting for this donation.

Board of Trustees

Ramira Veliz, 111 Thank yo i vance,
President
District 4 M \ %

Aliza Flores Oliveros Mayra Ramirez, Principal
Vice-President
District 3

Michelle Molina
Secretary
District 6

Gilberto Aguilar Jr.
Member
District 1

Francisco "Frank” Castillo
Member
District 7

Javier Montemayor, Jr.
Member
District 5

Ricardo "Rick” Rodriguez
Member
District 2

David H. Gonzalez
Superintendent

201 Lindenwood Drive
Laredo, Texas 78045
Phone: (956) 473-6219
Facsimile: (956) 728-8691




